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Hello choir students and parents! We had a GREAT first round of concerts in October and 

are already hard at work on our music for our December concert.  This is always one of the most 
“looked-forward-to” concerts of the year.  We will be performing again this year in the beautiful 
Jewett Auditorium at the College of Idaho.  Join us for songs of the season that are sure to leave 
you smiling! 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please contact me with any questions, 

Mrs. Branigan 
anna.branigan@idahoartscharter.org 

 


